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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 3:59 PM
To: Sedlachek, Jennifer C; 'Oaklandvalero@att.net'
Cc: Scott Perkins; 'Brand Burfield'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: EXXON #7-0235, RO358- 2225 Telegraph Ave. Oakland

Dear Responsible Parties, 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has been made aware of a geotechnical investigation at 
the subject site.  It is important to ACDEH that all Responsible Parties be made aware of the activities and their 
implication.  Therefore, ACDEH requests a meeting to discuss these activities.  We propose a meeting to be held at 3:00 
PM on Thursday, July 13, 2017 at our offices. 

I will send out an electronic invitation for the meeting. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


